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ASX / MEDIA ANNOUNCEMENT 

30 April 2020 

 

TWO NEW PROJECTS BOOST DECMIL CONTRACT 
ORDER BOOK BY $36 MILLION 

  

Decmil Group Limited (ASX: DCG) (“Decmil” or “Company”) is pleased to announce a significant boost 

to its order book with two new projects in Queensland and Western Australia worth $36 million. 

 

The projects start within the next two months and Decmil will book first revenues this financial year. 

 

The new projects bring Decmil’s order book to $411 million, $254 million of which is with state 

government organisations. 

 

In Western Australia, Decmil has been confirmed as a contractor on the Bayswater Station Metronet 

project by lead contractor Coleman Rail. 

 

The project is a key part of the WA Government’s Forrestfield Airport Link project, which connects 

Perth International Airport with Perth city and metropolitan area. 

 

Decmil’s component of the Bayswater project will be worth a minimum of $25 million, with work 

expected to continue into FY22. 

 

In Queensland, Decmil has been named preferred tenderer for an $11.5 million contract by the 

Department of Transport and Main Roads Queensland for roadworks on the Bruce Highway. 

 

Under the scope of the works, Decmil will undertake high-priority safety works including road widening, 

wide centreline treatment, barrier installation, clear zone clearing and culvert replacement and 

rehabilitation. 

 

The project is located on the Bruce Highway in the section between Benaraby and Rockhampton, with 

work starting in May. 

 

Decmil CEO Scott Criddle said the new projects underlined the strength of the Company’s operational 

capability in infrastructure engineering and construction. 

 

“These new projects are in Decmil’s traditional areas of activity, where we have demonstrated great 

capability in project delivery and maintained strong, productive relationships with our valued 

customers,” said Mr Criddle. 

 

“Many of these customers are government departments and agencies, and we see enormous potential 

for expanding our presence in this market in the post-COVID environment as major infrastructure 

projects are fast tracked. 

 

“The win in Queensland is significant in how it builds on our strong presence in the civil infrastructure 

space in Queensland. 
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“The projects also demonstrate Decmil is able to procure work in these tough economic conditions 

amid the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

“It is particularly pleasing that we have expanded on our healthy pipeline of work with government 

departments and agencies, as they are less exposed than the private sector to the significant 

uncertainty that COVID-19 has brought to the economy.” 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About Decmil 

Decmil Group Limited (DGL) offers a diversified range of services to the Australian resources and infrastructure 

industries. Companies within the group specialise in engineering and construction; accommodation services; and 

maintenance. Listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX Code: DCG), Decmil’s goal is to maximise 

returns from our operations to deliver value to our shareholders, clients and other stakeholders. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Investors: 

Mr Scott Criddle, CEO, Decmil 

Ph 08 9368 8877 

 

Mr Peter Thomas, CFO, Decmil 

Ph 08 9368 8877 

Media: 

Mr Stuart Carson 

FTI Consulting, Strategic Communications 

Ph 0403 527 755 

 


